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April 7, 2025 

 
Talia Baker, CPARB/PRC Staff  

360.790.8322 | PRC@des.wa.gov 

 
re: Letter of Interest for CPARB/PRC – General Contractor/GC1 

 
Dear Ms. Baker and CPARB: 

 
I am writing to express my interest in serving on the PRC in the General Contractor 

Position 1.  With many years of delivering projects via alternate delivery contacts I am 

eager to be an active participant in this important committee.  Alternative project 

delivery provides great value to our public works projects, and I look forward to 

helping guide our agencies in their use. 

 
In my thirty years with Kiewit, as a public works contractor, I have served in many 

roles, always striving to bring value to Owners, end users and the public.  A list of 

my notable alternative delivery projects is listed below. 

 

• Fircrest Nursing Facility – DSHS – Shoreline, WA – PDB  (Project Executive) 

• Cove Point LNG Facility – Cove Point, MD – EPC (Project Manager) 

• USACE SATOC – National – PDB, DB, BB  (Project Manager & Design Manager) 

• Farrington Guideway – HART – Honolulu, HI – DB (Design Manager) 

• I-405 Kirkland – WSDOT – Kirkland, WA – DB  (Superintendent) 

• Nike World Headquarters – Nike – Beaverton, OR – GC/CM (Project Engineer) 

 

In addition to these specific projects in my capacity as a Project Executive and the 

Preconstruction Manager for Kiewit Building Group I have ten years of experience 

collaborating with Agencies, Owners and end users on PDB and target value projects.  

This experience provides a solid foundation to understand the process as well as the 

needs, risks and benefits in alternative project delivery methods as outlined in RCW 

39.10.   

 

As a longtime resident of Washington State and a graduate of the University of 

Washington I look forward to lending my support and stewardship to the PRC as they 

continue to serve the best interests of the residents and taxpayers of Washington 

State. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, I look forward to the opportunity to serve. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Keith Ramick 

Project Executive 

Kiewit Building Group Inc. 
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keith.ramick@kiewit.com 


